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Farewell 2019! Welcome 2020!    

 
It was a happy farewell to 2019 as we reminisced another year of 
God’s great blessings to this Outreach Interest Group. In fact, the 
Group started in 2017 with only badminton game in mind. Since 
then, it has introduced table-tennis to meet the interest of many 
and has visibly grown in the number of members. 
 
You can tell the great interest by the number – including both 
young and old – who came for the final game session of the year 
2019 on 30th December. 38 of them in all!  
 
On such a joyous occasion, we did not stop at playing badminton 
and table-tennis. Camaraderie was on huge display as the 



The Vine Page 17 

 

players mingled with one another while tucking into a delectable 
menu of food and trying their best to win prizes in a word game 
and a simple guessing quiz.  

 
It must be double-
happiness for our Rev. 
Anthony to see the energy 
in this Outreach Interest 
Group as he was showered 
with a surprise celebration 
of his birthday which fell on 
the same day.  
 
Everyone went home with 

a small token to remember this great fellowship in the Outreach 
Interest Group which will still be around in 2020 to welcome new 
friends as well.  
 
We thank God for His blessings in the years gone by and seek 
His continuing blessings for the New Year 2020 and many more 
years to come. 

Peggy Tan 




